
Triangle Aphasia Project

The Ribbon of Hope grant funds supports Aphasia Connects –
a program that targets and advances community 

reengagement for people with aphasia in North Carolina. The 
organization will initiate a new 9-week summer program in 

2017, in which people with aphasia will be recruited to serve 
as reading tutors for children participating in Read and Feed's 

summer reading program.

http://www.aphasiaproject.org/

